
From:                                 customer.services
Sent:                                  19 Sep 2019 12:22:08 +0100
To:                                      Mills, Penelope
Subject:                             FW: Planning Consultation - DC/19/0834/RM - Land Ne Haverhill, Wilsey 
Road, Little Wratting (EA ref AC/2019/128317)

-----Original Message-----
From: Anglian Central, Planning_Liaison <planning.brampton@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Sent: 19 September 2019 12:17
To: customer.services <customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: Planning Consultation - DC/19/0834/RM - Land Ne Haverhill, Wilsey Road, Little Wratting 
(EA ref AC/2019/128317)

[THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear Sir/Madam,

Thank you for your email, received 11th September 2019, advising us of the submission of additional/ 
amended information by the applicant.

We are unable to see that additional land contamination information has been submitted (specifically a 
Preliminary Risk Assessment). Accordingly, the comments made in our previous response (letter dated 16 
May 2019 ref AC/2019/128317/01) remain pertinent.

Regards

Emily Davies
Sustainable Places - Senior Planning Advisor East Anglia Area (West)

Working days Tuesday – Thursday

Environment Agency, Sustainable Places Team, Bromholme Lane, Brampton,Huntingdon, Cambs. PE28 
4NE
Phone: 02084745242
Email: planning.brampton@environment-agency.gov.uk

Does Your Proposal Have Environmental Issues or Opportunities? Speak To Us Early!

If you’re planning a new development, we want to work with you to make the process as smooth as 
possible. We offer a bespoke advice service where you will be assigned a project manager who be a single 
point of contact for you at the EA, giving you detailed specialist advice within guaranteed delivery dates. 
This early engagement can significantly reduce uncertainty and delays to your project. More information 
can be found on our website here.

Our hourly charge is £100 per hour (plus 20% VAT) from 1st April 2018.

-----Original Message-----
From: customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk [mailto:customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk]
Sent: 11 September 2019 15:56
To: Anglian Central, Planning_Liaison <planning.brampton@environment-agency.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning Consultation - DC/19/0834/RM - Land Ne Haverhill, Wilsey Road, Little Wratting

mailto:customer.services@westsuffolk.gov.uk


Planning consultation  Please see attached
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